
  
 

 

 

 
1.The ladies' toilet refurbishment is starting on 27th March 2023. The contractor will be using the front 
entrance to access the work. The Hall will remain open, and the disabled toilets used for the disabled 
and ladies. A notice has been sent to all regular users. 
 
2. A quotation is being obtained for a fixed CO2/Carbon Monoxide detector in the kitchen. This is as a 
result of a let that left the gas oven on full all night. The aim is to have a detector linked in to the alarm 
system that alerts us via mobile phones, thus preventing an audible alarm in a deserted Hall with no 
action taken.  
 
John Hepburn 
Chairman Borden Parish Hall 

  
 


